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There has been no change in the named Trustees of the Charity. 
They are:
Alison Finnemore, Cynthia Hall, John Martin, Michael Morton, Rob Symonds and Neil Tuckett with the Rev Petra Elsmore as ECC representative and Chairman.

I initially continued to keep in touch with Trustee via emails throughout the year but we are now holding meetings

Andrew North continues as our very excellent tenant and maintains the land in good order and condition of which we thank him

During the year the Charity has contributed £1334.41 to St Mary’s Church Restoration fund. 

We remain, with the help of Janet Bayly and Petra Elsmore on the lookout for any parishioners that may need assistance in some way.

Cynthia Hall
Sec to the Trustees






